
 
 

 

 

Mary Ellen is among our angel volunteers who started coming 
in just to do the grunt work that the shelter needs on a day-to-day 
basis. The unglamorous work of filling Kongs, scrubbing litter 
pans, and going back and forth to the laundry machine every 45 
minutes, is something that Mary Ellen has not only been doing 
week in, week out since she start volunteering with us last June, 
but something she manages to do with so much grace and so 
much cheer that it brings a smile to everyone who works 
alongside her.  

In the last few months, Mary Ellen has been training to walk 
dogs, as well, and though she hasn’t done away with the grunt 
work, her compassion and care with the dogs she works with is so 
apparent, even through the hallway windows. If all of that weren’t 
enough, Mary Ellen was also a part of the team at the 150th 
anniversary celebration that were doing dishes and helping our 
catering group all evening.  

Mary Ellen is truly a joy to have on our roster.  
 


